MINNESOTA PUBLIC RADIO, INC. '

KRSW-FM 91.7

September 2, 1975

Rolland L. Lindblade
1017 N. 90th St., #2
Omaha, Nebraska 68114

Dear Mr. Lindblade:

I apologize for the two week delay in answering your letter,
but I was in Colorado on wvacation.

Your letter dated August 14, 1975, with a log on date August
6, 1975 from 8:57 to 9:10 a.m. appears eorrect.

It should also be mentioned that you have covered a great deal
of distance with your receiver. I believe that International
Falls has the other long-range DXer who has written to KRSW;
he, by the way, is also a member of the Worldwide TV-FM DX
Association.

Sincerely,

ﬂ// -
Paul Derby
Chief Engineer

Worthington Community College e Worthington, Minnesota 56187 e Telephone (507) 372-2236
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